
 
From: Employee Communications <employee@metrotrains.com.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 17 February 2021 11:57 AM 
Subject: Message from Raymond: Victoria’s snap lockdown to end 
 

 

 
Dear Colleagues,  
  
Premier Daniel Andrews has just announced that Victoria’s snap lockdown will end tonight. 
  
A few small settings will remain in place to keep everyone safe. 
  
This means, from midnight tonight:  

 ‘Four reasons’ to leave home no longer applies; 

 5km travel limit is removed; 

 Masks are still required indoors (including all workplaces) – and outdoors where you cannot socially 
distance; 

 Schools can reopen; 

 Our COVID-Safe workforce bubble system resumes with ‘blue’ team on Thursday and Friday; 

 Victorians can have five visitors to their home; and up to 20 people at public gatherings. 
                                                                               
The Premier’s full statement is attached and here.  
  
While this has been a challenging time, your commitment to our values is stronger and more important than 
ever. I am proud of how we are working as One Team to keep Melbourne moving towards, with Zero Harm at 
the centre of everything we do. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Raymond 

 

 

 
 

https://www.premier.vic.gov.au/statement-premier-86

